From: Lissa Sorenson

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Buena Vista Ave
Date: Sunday, November 17, 2024 1:04:35 PM

To the Alameda Traffic Commision -

The roadway of Buena Vista Ave between Wilma Chan Way and Sherman St is absolutely
unsafe.

There are no stop (or slow) signs for eight (8) long blocks, although there are numerous places
where people need to cross. There are ZERO 25mph signs going in the westbound direction on
this span of the street.

Cars are going so fast on this street that they PASS cars in the oncoming lane of traffic.

This situation needs to addressed immediately! There are children, people and pets crossing in

danger numerous times a day. Currently, the most dangerous intersections are 9t and Buena
Vista, and Wood St and Buena Vista. Chapin and Buena Vista is also a place where people are
trying (unsuccessfully!) to cross the street safely.

A number of neighbors will be attending the Alameda Transportation Commission's meeting
on Wednesday, November 20. Please be prepared to address the situation.

Yours sincerely, Lissa Sorenson
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